
Om Shanti 

Divine brother, 

Greetings of Peace. 

It's a matter of great pleasure to inform you that Bk sister Shaily was invited to Sarv Dharm 

Sammelan organised by Jain Samaj at Ambala Cantt. Among the highly honored 

internationally famous Jain Munis,  Maha Mandeshwars and other representatives of 

Sikhism, Christianity &  Muslim Religions it was a great chance to speak about 'Non-

violence & Nation'. As a Shiv Shakti & representative of Brahma Kumaris, sister Shaily 

spoke very fluently which was then appreciated by all Dharm-Gurus & thousands of 

audience. 

A photograph is attached herewith. 

We have received it's video recording also. Pls let us know whether  it may be used for Peace 

of Mind channel? 

With thanks to  Almighty Baba, 

On Godly service, 

BK Krishna 

Ambala Cantt 
 


